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Re:  Docket No. UT-
Request for Approval of Fully Negotiated Interconnection
Agreement

he :ll

Dear Mr. King:

In accordance with WAC 480-07-640, please find enclosed an original Interconnection
Agreement by and between United Telephone Company of the Northwest dba CenturyLink and
BCN Telecom, Inc. for the State of Washington.

CenturyLink has also enclosed a Request for Approval form.
The enclosed Agreement does not discriminate against non-party carriers. It is consistent

with state and federal law, and is in the public interest. CenturyLink respectfully requests that
the Commission approve this Agreement.

Sincerely,
£ /
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Josi€ G. Addington
Legal Assistant III
/jga
Enclosures

cc: Julian Jacquez, COO (via email: jjacquez@bcntele.com)
Claudia Tiger Carrier Contract Administrator (via email: ctiger@bcntele.com)
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